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            10th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Bunbury Badgers ASC - Booking System Survey 
At the last parent council meeting during the autumn term, the question around an online booking system 
for Badgers afterschool club was raised. Since the meeting we have been looking at the feasibility of doing 
this with our current system in school. 
 
It has been confirmed that School Money would allow us to operate this facility and accept child care 
vouchers as payment also. 
 
Before a final decision is made to switch, I wanted to make you aware that should we move to an online 
system the following would need to happen: 
 
- Children would need to be pre-booked onto the system prior to attending 
- Sessions would need to be paid for at the time of booking 
- Accounts would need to be kept in credit for children to attend Badgers 
 
Please could you indicate on the relevant School Spider survey if your preference would be to: 

a. Move to an online booking/pre-payment system 
b. Remain with the current system 

 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 

Nic Badger 
Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
Executive Head Teacher for RCSAT 
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